
 
 

 

6 July 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer 

 
RE: Year 10 Taster Day – 15 July 2021 

 
We would like to inform you that students will receive their timetables for the Year 10 Taster 
Day next week. Students that have expressed an interest in the 6th Form route will experience a 
variety of exciting A-Level lessons to get a feel for what is to come after year 11. 
 
Unfortunately, East Riding College have cancelled their College Taster Day which was due to go 
ahead on the same day. In place of this, the students that chose the College pathway will take 
part in a variety of applied general taster sessions at Headlands School.  We anticipate this will 
give students an insight into the post-16 vocational offer we have here in our 6th Form.   
 
The school day timings are the same as usual and students can attend in appropriate non-school 
uniform. 
 
This day is a very important part to your child’s decision making process and we are excited to 
provide them with this great opportunity. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mr David Stamper 
Associate Assistant Head - Community 


